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REDNAL HILL INFANT SCHOOL  
Number 38– 21st July 2022 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
         22nd July 2022 to 31st August 2022 
 

    Florence-Olivia and Joshua in Little Acorns will be 4            Sienna and Edison in Oak will be 5                       
Leo, Louie, Ki’Zarnae and Daniel in Elm will be 5                                     Oscar and Millie in Palm will be 6          

Meghan, Isla, Hareem, Zackariya, in Hazel will be 6         Ethan in Hazel will be 7               Danny, Ilham, 
George, Alexander, Nancy and Thea in Willow will be 6     Boux, Callum, Amiah and Joshua in Chestnut will be 7  

Darcey, Lucas and Elsie in Hawthorn will be 7                      Elijah in Sycamore will be 7  

Happy summer holidays to all of you! 
Thank you for all of your support over the past year. Good luck to our Year Two Leavers!  

See you on Tuesday 6th September. Monday 5th is a Teacher Training Day.  

Please take time to 
read about these 
events and              
opportunities in our 
local community.  

Check your email for an             
eligibility code from school 
to access this great holiday 
scheme! 


